
Heritage Neighborhood Association (HNA) 
Meeting Minutes 

(Tuesday, February 17, 2015) 
 

 
Board Members Present: 
 
Thomas Rockeymoore – President 
Wilma Johnson  -  Treasurer 
D. Dorsey  -  Secretary 
Mark Osar  -  First Director 
David Perez  -  Second Director 
Richard Zagrocki  - Third Director 
 
- Meeting called to order, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance 
- Treasurer’s report given by Wilma Johnson, approved as distributed 
- Minutes given by D. Dorsey, from the last meeting (January 20, 2015) were approved as distributed 
 
-Welcomed newcomers         No guest speakers 
 
Old Business 
Officer Kilmer informed members of the crime in the Heritage area.  A concern regarding students being 
distruptive after Pease Middle school is dismissed. Citations were given for those driving while on the 
phone and speeding through school zones. 
 
Questions and answers regarding crime, gang activity, dangerous premises and what is being done 
about it. 
 
Ray Garza (Constituent Services Liaison – District 4)  
*Marbach Rd and 410 will be opening up next week to allow better flow of traffic. 
*1604 is being expanded  
*A comprehensive study on traffic signals due to increased traffic. 
*Merging traffic from Emerald Glade onto Potranco Rd remains a problem. Possible solutions were 
  brought up such as a traffic light, or a 'do not block intersection' sign.  
*The problem concerning a resident on Lemon Tree was updated by Officer Montano. 
 
Update given by Mark Osar regarding the rebuilding of the Heritage sign at the Potranco Rd and Fillmore 
entrance. 
 
B. Robinette – Continues to monitor those who leave junk cars on the lawn. This is against code 
                          compliance. 
 
* Approval to begin construction on the skate park is on schedule. 
 
311 Ambassador Program – Thomas Rockeymoore and Barbara Robinette plan to visit the center 
                                                   to observe how 311 calls are handled. 
 



 
 
New Business  
Discussion on building a library/community center was strongy suggested. 
WellMed senior centers are being supported. 
 
Cash Drawing 
 
Meeting adjourned.  
 
D. Dorsey 
Secretary 
 
Thomas C. Rockeymoore 
President  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


